From: THOMAS WEST 
Sent: 09 October 2015 12:17
To: Planning
Subject: MRS BESTERMAN REF:15/01693/F

Dear Mr Nathanael Stock,

RE: MRS. BESTERMAN REF.15/01693/F.

We are writing with regards, the above planning application,at Muddle Barn Farm Sibford Gower.

Totally opposed to the above application. This replacement dwelling, will most definitely, be "A BLOTT ON THE LANDSCAPE" It will be so much out of place, visually, and out of character. This is an area of working family farms,with farmhouses and farm buildings, which nestle into this beautiful unspoilt countryside. Very much concerned too, a house of this scale will bring extra traffic and light pollution. We are very lucky and fortunate, to live in a village with no street lighting,where we can much enjoy the wonderful night sky.  This would change the character of Temple Mill Road. Once our countryside is spoilt and ruined, we cannot have it back!!!.

We came to this beautiful village thirty years ago,and have seen changes,we do not want anymore.

Please,Mr Stock, reject this application.

Yours sincerely.

Tom and Mary West.
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